
 

 

Dear Latimer Road Parents/Guardians, 

On behalf of the entire Latimer Road Staff I would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and winter 
break. We realize that you have entrusted us with creating a school environment that supports your 
child(ren) in their academic and social/emotional growth. As our school grows each year, we endeavour 
to keep the “family” atmosphere where everyone is welcome.  We do our best to personally connect 
with all students and are always open to constructive feedback. Despite some challenging days, we all 
know it is a privilege to be part of your child’s educational journey. 

Last week, a piece of writing from one of our students was shared with me. I was delighted by the way it 
was written; how the words came to life and captured my full attention. I have included the short story 
written by Joey in grade 7 for your reading pleasure. 

May the spirit of the season fill your home and heart.  We look forward to seeing you in the New Year.  

Warm Wishes from all of us to all of you! 

Ms. Harrison 

Principal  

 

 


